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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 12 Paris trip 8-12th October 2018 

We are delighted to be able to offer an exciting residential to Paris for our Year 12 students. The trip 

is designed to raise the aspirations of the students and give them something to look forward to 

throughout this academic year. The trip will take place 8th-12th October 2018. The cost of the trip is 

£535.00. If your child has been awarded a bursary, part of these monies can be used towards 

payment of this trip. 

The cost of the trip will include; 

 Euro star transfers from Bournemouth to Paris 

 2 day Disneyland Paris park tickets 

 Hotel accommodation with breakfast and evening meal for 4 nights 

 Activities such as cultural sightseeing of Paris – Detailed Itinerary will be available at the 

parents evening 

There are 40 spaces available on the trip. Please return the slip below with a non-refundable deposit 

of £75.00 to secure your child’s place. Payment of the deposit forms an agreement that you will pay 

the remainder of the trip balance prior to the departure of the trip.  The cost of the trip can be paid 

in instalments as shown below; 

Date Amount 

ASAP Non-refundable deposit £75.00 

end of May £115 

end of July £115 

end of September £115 
 

The Academy’s preferred payment method is the online payment system. Cash and cheques will still 

be received, but please make sure that payment is enclosed in an envelope with your child’s name 

and trip marked clearly on the front. 

We will be holding a parent session next academic year to provide a full itinerary and further 

information. 

Please do contact me if you have any further questions about this residential excursion on 

Kelly.frankling@thebourneacademy.com or on 01202 528554. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Kelly Franklin 

Head of Sixth Form and Gifted & Talented Co-ordinator 
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…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please returnt to the Sixth Form Office as soon as possible. 

 

 

Student Name:……………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Tutor group:………………………… 

 

 

I/we give consent for the stduent above to take part in the Year 12 Paris residential trip and; 

Please delete as appropriate 

 

□ Have enclosed payment of £75 to secure their place. 

 

□ Have paid £75.00 using the online payment system. 

  

 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………… Date:…………………………………………. 
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